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Governor
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Lt. Governor

October 25, 2022

Mr. David Astor, Superintendent

State of New Jersey
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Sussex County Office of Education

262 White Lake Road
Sparta, NJ 07871
Tele: (973) 579-6996
Fax: (973) 579-6476

Ogdensburg Borough School District

100 Main Street

Ogdensburg, NJ 07439

Dear Mr. Astor:

Angelica Allen-McMillan, Ed.D.
Acting Commissioner

DR, GAYLE CARRICK ED.[D.
Executive County Superintendent

My office has reviewed your district’s plan for virtual or remote instruction for the 2022-2023 school
year as per P.L. 2020 c.27 and has found it to be compliant with the required checklist elements.

in the event that a school facility in your Local Education Agency (LEA) must close due to a declared
state of emergency, declared public health emergency, or a directive by the appropriate health
agency or officer to institute a public health-related closure, you may use virtual or remote
instruction to satisfy the 180-day requirement if the closure is for more than three (3) consecutive

days.

You must post the approved plan on your LEA website. If revisions are made to this plan, please
resubmit it to this office accompanied by the board approval and another attestation, which can be

found at; Emergency Virtual or Remote Instruction Programs {ni.gov)

Thank you and best wishes for a successful school year.

Sincerely,

@L&m

Gayle Carrick, Ed.D

Executive County Superintendent



